
P I E P I Q E B N Q P P I  

December 4, 2000 

TO DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTING 

FROM : MARY ANNE HELTON, ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL 

RE : UNDOCKETED - PROPOSED RULE NO. 25-24.517. LOCATION OF PAY 
TELEPHONES 

Enclosed are an original and five copies of a Notice of 
Proposed Rule Development for publication in the Florida 
Administrative Weekly. The original Notice must be received by the 
Department of State no later than noon, December 6, 2000. 

DEV517 .MAH 
Attachments 
cc: Wanda Terrell 
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